
TYs Visit Dublin Zoo 

On Wednesday 18th May 43 Transition Year students along 

with teachers Ms Burton and Mr Challoner visited Dublin 

Zoo as their final group trip of the year. Students were 

lucky to have sunny weather for most of the day. All 

students described it as a fantastic day out with several 

even saying that it was their best trip all year. The 

particular favourites among the students were seeing the 

tigers and the talk given about the Indian elephants. 

 

 


